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CSP consultation for the new MSK Service Standards

Dear Members
 
The CSP have just published a draft document of MSK Service Standards for member consultation. These Standards have been drawn up by a working group selected by the CSP with some input from other stakeholders. The aim of the Standards document is to provide a guide to establishing, delivering and evaluating high quality physiotherapy services for people with MSK related conditions across all aspects of healthcare - private, public and the independent sector.
 
It is anticipated that these Standards will be used by commissioners and service leads to determine how services should operate and evaluate the standards of service being delivered using quality measures, and it is hoped drive service standards up throughout the profession.
 
While they are primarily focussed on physiotherapy, it is likely that other professional groups will engage with them as well.
 
As a group with a key focus on raising standards across MSK services, MSKPN will be sending feedback to the CSP. To do this, we would value any feedback from you, the members, to help formulate a response. Please review the Standards document and send any comments to me at claire.small@puresportsmed.com by Monday 27th of September. I will compile a response from MSK PN which will be shared with all members.
 
You are very welcome to complete the consultation survey or send feedback as an individual as well.
 
If you have any questions or comments, please email me directly and I am happy to arrange a time to speak
 
Thank you all for your help and engagement with this.
 
Best wishes
 
Claire 
 
Claire Small. M Phty. FMACP
Chair - Quality Committee, MSKPN

